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Zoning Inspector

From: gary meckes <meckesgary@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 5:07 PM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Star Cider-New Research and Tasting Center

As a resident and home owner at 3364 East Lake road I have the following issues with this project. 

  

1)  Traffic- Route 364 is already a very busy road.  Traffic is coming and going from Lincoln Hill and points South.  In the 

summer with graduations, concerts, festivals and  the like it is already a too busy road.  The speed limit is 45 mph but it 

seems everyone is going 55 mph. Has any traffic studies been done? 

  

2)  Privacy -I already have problems with outsiders cutting through my property and littering. This will only add to the 

problem. The noise of people drinking and partying across the street and the blare of lights will infringe on my privacy. 

  

3) CMAC concerts- Concerts are already a huge traffic and safety issue at this spot. Many pedestrians are walking up and 

down the road.  This will only add to all the problems.  Ask the sheriff department. 

 

4)  Why- Why spoil the natural beauty of the area with it's fields and woods and the college. There are already 4 micro 

breweries and tasting establishments in a one mile radius. Put it up on the campus for the students.  It comes to a point 

when developing all the land and destroying the beauty of our town with tasting centers is too much.  

. 

 


